From: Tasha Sherry [mailto:tashasherry@hotmail.com]
Sent: Monday, July 24, 2023 10:41 PM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen®@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Gasoline Outlet - Borden Carleton

Mr. MacEwen,

Please accept this letter as a notice of protest against the proposed application of D.P. Murphy Inc. to construct a new
retail gasoline outlet within Borden-Carleton, PEI.

As business owners in the community of Borden-Carleton, we too, know first hand the importance of community
support.

We do not and will not support any new petroleum development to our community. We will continue to support our
local, family run businesses and continue to shop locally.

Regards,
Tasha Sherry & Tom Noonan



